
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
  

 
 

 

 
Saturday, February 27, 2021 

 
 

Dear Prince Charles Parents and Guardians, 
 
This morning our school received very concerning news about one of our Grade 3 

students. Judith Uwamahoro has been missing since yesterday afternoon.  
Judith was last seen around 4 p.m., Friday, near 99th Avenue and 122 Street in Surrey. 

She is described as four-foot-seven and 80 pounds, with short black hair and brown 
eyes. She was last seen wearing a white cardigan sweater, dark pants and grey 
runners. 

 
Police have issued an alert and are asking anyone with information about her 

whereabouts to call the Surrey RCMP at 604-599-0502 or Crime Stoppers if they wish to 
remain anonymous. 

 
Her family and our school are very concerned. If you have any information, please 
reach out to the RCMP. 

 
I will try to keep you posted on this situation if I receive any further information from 

authorities. 
 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms. D. Lomax 

Principal 
 

http://www.solvecrime.ca/

